
From: Jess Cord <we3cords@gmail.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 11/30/2017 8:29:29 AM
Subject: Urgent Re: Aryanna

Kevin,

I wanted to make you aware of one excuse DSS may give regarding moving Ary to our home. They 
put a temporary hold on our foster home license due to our being behind on watching a few 
training videos. We've been caught up for over a week now, and I was originally told our home 
would be reopened the beginning of this week. However, I am now told that it will have to wait 
until next week.

The current foster family, the Arcuri's, were willing to keep Ary in their home until our home was 
reopened. Ary has been at our house many times in the past month due to our keeping her for 
respite care, and we would continue to do so until our home is reopened.
The plan would be for the Arcuri's to still maintain heavy contact with Ary while she was in our 
care so that Ary would not feel traumatized or abandoned by them as she's come to rely on and 
bond to them. 


I simply wanted to make you aware of this issue should it arise in conversation with DSS.

Thank you!
Jessica

-- 

Will & Jess Cord

"There are far, far better things ahead than any we leave behind." | C. S. Lewis
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